
Minutes of the Building Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg14.org 
October 27, 2008 
 
A meeting of the Building Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held on Monday, October 27, 2008 at 6:30 pm at the Oxford High School located at 61 Quaker 
Farms Rd in the town of Oxford, CT. 
           
Committee members present: Daniel Murphy, John Chapman, Robert Van Aiken, J.P. Fernandes 
and Stephen Sordi 
 
Also present:  
Roger Parkhouse, Mike Molzon, Paul Lisi, Frank Samuelson, William Geddes, Bruce Gelbar, 
Daniel, O&G’s construction manager for the Oxford project, Emily Tritsch, Michael Veccarelli, and 
Donnie Gamsjager.  
 
Chairman Stephen Sordi called the meeting to order at 6:40 p.m. 
 
The stated purpose of the meeting was to tour the Oxford High School and, in particular, the 
auditorium.  During the tour, committee members’ questions were answered by the representatives 
from O&G and by Mr. Samuelson. 
 
There were no motions or votes other than to adjourn, which was made by Stephen Sordi and 
seconded by Rob Van Aiken.  The vote to adjourn passed unanimously (5-0) and the meeting 
ended at 7:44 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Stephen F. Sordi 
 
 
Stephen Sordi 
Building Committee Chairman 
Regional School District #14 Board of Education 


